
 
REPORT ON “INTERNATIONAL DAY FOR THE ELIMINATION OF VIOLENCE 

AGAINST WOMEN” 

Women’s Forum of NECG conducted an awareness program on “International Day 

for the Elimination of Violence Against Women” on 25 November 2022.around 34 girl 

students had attended to this program. Out of them 10 members gave presentations 

and shared their views. 

 

 
 Dr. V.Ravi Prasad, Principal of Narayana Engineering College Gudur, concluded the 

event with his valuable words, he has focused on the problems that women face 

now-a-days in a society.       

Feedback from students was taken,They feel good for encouraging them by 

conducting such type of programmes. 
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